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"How beautiful on the mountains are the feet of those who bring good news, 
who proclaim peace, who bring good tidings, who proclaim salvation, 

who say to Zion, 'Your God reigns!'" Isaiah 52:7 
 
 

 
Dear Ministry Partner: 
 
Some years ago, we introduced the Unusual Opportunities Offering to enable swift and effective 
responses to unique mission opportunities. This fund empowers us to address opportunities and 
special needs with agility. 
 
We appreciate your efforts in promoting this offering within your church. We've observed that 
supporting mission around the world actually strengthens support in our own backyard. 
 
For a variety of promotional resources, please visit AdventistMission.org/mission-offerings. There 
you'll find social media ads, posters, offering appeals, bulletin announcements, and inserts. 
 
Church members can contribute by marking their tithe envelopes with "Unusual Opportunities 
Fund." For those unable to attend in person, donations can be made through your church, 
conference, union, or division website, or directly at Giving.AdventistMission.org. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support of this vital offering. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
J. Raymond Wahlen II 
General Conference Undertreasurer 
 
 

-- 
cc: Head Elder & Church Treasurer 

Unusual Opportunities Offering 
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